
Whistler trip students:  All students attending the Whistler trip in April need to attend a
meeting in the Shark Tank at lunch tomorrow, March 7th. Waiver forms are overdue –
please hand in to Mr. Aun ASAP. 
 
SLSS SciHealth Alliance is hosting our second seminar/workshop featuring Alyson Foote,
a head ER nurse and Advanced Care Paramedic at Lion Gates Hospital. Having worked at
Vancouver General in General Surgery and graduated with honours from BCIT, she is
versatile in the healthcare field. She will be presenting about her career in nursing. next
Tuesday, March 11th during lunch in room 702! Come by and don’t miss out on this
amazing opportunity! 
 
Are you looking for an opportunity to develop leadership skills, gain volunteer
experience, and make a difference for incoming Grade 8 students? Apply to be a Grade 8
Camp Leader! To apply, please scan the QR code on Ms. Corea's door, Room 202. Deadline
for applications is on March 20th. 
 
Do you like working collaboratively? Do you like exploring new ideas and concepts? Do
you like thinking creatively? Then the Spectrum program is for you! The Spectrum
program is looking for current grade 8 and 9 students to join our program next year!
Stop by Ms. Girard’s room, room 405, to pick up an application. Applications are due by
Thursday April 17th. 
 
Hey sharks! The International Issues Club is hosting a bubble tea fundraiser and pre-
orders will be starting today March 3rd to March 7th in the C-lounge! Bubble tea
selections include original milk tea, taro milk tea, matcha milk tea, passionfruit tea, and
mango fruit tea. Each bubble tea order includes pearls and will cost $6. Proceeds will be
donated to the Canadian Red Cross for disaster relief initiatives. Pick up is on March
13th! 
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